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Executive Summary 

This report provides Members with a summary of recent actions and achievements of the 
Area Committee and Area Management Team. 

Specific Implications For: 
  

Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion  
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  

Chapel Allerton 
Moortown 
Roundhay 

Originator: Hannah Rees  
Tel: 214 5872  
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Purpose of this report 

1. This report enables the Area Committee to track progress of the actions identified in 
the Area Delivery Plan 2006/07, and provides details of work achievements of the 
Area Management Team since the last Area Committee meeting.   

2. Appendix 1 refers to progress on specific issues raised by Members at Area 
Committee meetings. 

3. Appendix 2 tracks progress against the Area Delivery Plan 2006/07. 

Significant action and achievements since the last Area Committee 
meeting 
 

4. Arrangements for the Volunteer Thank You event have been progressing.  The Lord 
Mayor’s Banqueting Hall has been secured for the third year running, and the Lord 
Mayor will be attending the event.  Invitations have been sent out and entertainment 
arranged.  Voluntary organisations are offered the opportunity of a stall to showcase 
their work, along with an Area Management display.  The Volunteer Thank You 
Event takes place on Monday 4th December, 6.30-8.30pm in the Lord Mayor’s 
Banqueting Hall, Leeds Civic Hall.         

5. Following the report to the last Area Committee, the Chapeltown Community 
Facilities Review paper will be presented to the Executive Board on 24th January 
2007.         

6. Ward Member meetings have taken place to discuss ward issues and review the 
area priorities to inform the Area Delivery Plan for 2007/08.  Alongside this, meetings 
with service providers have taken place to ensure the proposed priorities are in line 
with their service priorities next year.  

7. A first draft of the Miles Hill Community Impact Assessment has been completed.  
The Area Management Team have been working on this document at the request of 
Education Leeds and it looks at community facilities based at the schools, 
community facilities in the surrounding area, how to maintain any community 
provision should Miles Hill Primary School close and finally, what community facilities 
and services could be located in that area, given Beckhill’s status as a priority 
neighbourhood for action. 

Recommendations 

8. Members are requested to note the recent actions and achievements and provide 
comment as appropriate.    


